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East Durham Railroad Safety Project Update (30 minutes)
Matthew Simmons, NCDOT Rail Division

At its February 27, 2019, meeting, the DCHC MPO Board requested an update of the East Durham
Railroad Safety Project (P-5706, also called the East Durham Siding Project). Matthew Simmons will
provide an update on the project and answer questions.

Board Action: No action is necessary at this time, this item is for informational purposes only.
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